From: Stephen Smith <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 10 September 2021 3:45 PM
To: AWR
Subject: Draft timetable for the Annual Wage Review 2021-22

Dear Expert Panel

Ai Group has considered the draft timetable for the Annual Wage Review 2021-22 and we have not identified any
problems.

Regards

Stephen Smith
Head of National Workplace Relations Policy
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51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060
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